

MASINDE MULIRO UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

VICE CHANCELLORS ROUND UP FOR THE WEEK ENDING FRIDAY, 21ST JANUARY 2022

- Sports Club officials, Amb. Bruce Madete and Mr. Rajindon Sembi on 18th January 2022, formally renewed existing collaboration with MMUST through a signed MOU. The two paid a courtesy call to the Vice Chancellor, Prof. Solomon Shibairo and exchanged signed copies of the MOU in a joint meeting held at the VC's boardroom.
- A number of staff from the Department of Medical Laboratory Sciences from MMUST on 18th January 2022, were awarded certificates by the Vice Chancellor, Prof. Solomon Shibairo who applauded the team for endeavoring to undergo the COVID- 19 testing training at the time when the world required skilled personnel in the field. This was after successful completion of a training on COVID- 19 testing.
- On 20th January, 2022, MMUST set in motion activities and programs that will see the
 extensive and meaningful implementation of gender mainstreaming take shape at the
 institution. The University's AIDS Control, Gender and Disability Mainstreaming Unit
 conducted a training workshop on Gender issues for its Gender Mainstreaming Committee
 at Bishop Nicolas Stam Pastoral and Animation Centre in Kakamega County.
- MMUST attracted yet another benchmarking peer institution yesterday 20th January 2022, with the visit of Koitaleel Samoei University College. MMUST hosted an Ad Hoc Committee from Koitaleel Samoei University College for benchmarking on MMUST's Scheme of Service for Human Resource, Use of Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) in examination processes. Koitaleel Samoei College is a Constituent College of University of Nairobi. The Vice Chancellor Prof. Shibairo addressed the team saying that MMUST has a team of experts who are ready to assist them.

I wish you a blessed weekend ahead!

Prof. Solomon Shibairo Vice Chancellor

Signature

2/02/2022 Date